
OUTDOOR MEETINGS AT THE SERENITY CENTER DURING 
COVID-19 CRISIS DURING DAYLIGHT HOURS 
 
 
 
Outdoor meetings have been approved by the Howard County Health 
Department, with the following restrictions: 
 
1.  There is no limit on the number of people but proper social distancing of 
6 ft separation minimum must be practiced.  Use of masks is strongly 
encouraged by the Health Department. 
 
2.  Each meeting attendee must bring their own chairs.  Chairs from inside 
TSC cannot be used. 
 
3.  For contact tracing, the Secretary/Leader must make a list of first names 
and phone numbers of the meeting attendees and the date of the meeting.  
This is to facilitate any contact tracing that may be needed, in the event that 
an attendee tests positive for COVID-19.  This protects all the attendees.  
The Secretary/Leader should keep the list for 6 weeks, or so, and then it 
can be destroyed.  The Secretary/Leader must provide their contact 
information to The Serenity Center, info@theserenitycentercolumbia.org.  
This practice is from the guidelines set by the Baltimore AA Intergroup for 
small group meetings during the COVID-19 crisis. 
 
4.  The Serenity Center is closed.  Bathrooms are available from 9:00-
11:15am and 1:15-4:00pm.  Only one person at-a-time can enter the 
building to use the bathrooms. 
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